ANNOUNCEMENTS
Wednesday, Sept. 25th, 2019
B   Day – HOMECOMING WEEK!
     
Wednesday	- Red Carpet (dress as favorite celebrity or what you would wear on red carpet)
	- PHS Photography Club mtg, HR, Mrs. Shade's Room
	- PHS Gamers Club, 3:30-5pm, Mr. Heffington's Room
	- PHS Powder Puff Football game, 7pm, PHS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY today to Jagen Wood!

Congratulations to the Peach Fuzz Participants - Freshmen received 4th place, Seniors 3rd place, Sophomores took 2nd place and the Peach Fuzz 2019 Champions are the Juniors! Everyone involved did an excellent job! Thank you for your participation from the PHS Student Council

There is a photography club meeting during homeroom today. Make sure your Slide on Classroom is complete before coming to the meeting. You will not have time to finish it during homeroom. The class code is l5dkfc. Do not show up to the meeting without a picture to talk about. You will be sent back to your homeroom. Remember, they are to be photos of Homecoming featuring students Sunday through Wednesday (day). 

HOCO News: 
Homecoming Queen Ballots have been sent to your school email. Please vote for one senior girl on court that you would like to represent PHS as the 2019 Homecoming Queen. Voting will close at 3:30 p.m. tomorrow.

Any sophomore who did not pick up their homecoming shirt from Mrs. Gerard on Tuesday can do so today in between classes or during homeroom.

Sophomores: We NEED your help tonight. Only 2 people showed up last night. We still have more work to do on YOUR float. Please attend if possible. We will work till 5 pm. 

Cost for admission to the Homecoming Dance this year is $4 per person. 

Juniors will be putting finishing touches on the float after school on Thursday. Please stay and assist. We should be done by 4:30!

NON-School Activities:
Non-school activities are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Pikeland Board of Education, its employees, or its agents.

Milton Corn Carnival is hosting a Talent Contest and a Lip Sync contest this Saturday night. Cash prizes!!   For more information check us out at the Milton Corn Carnival Facebook page. You can also call or text Heather Hayden at 217-491-0821 for more information.

HAVE A SUPER SAUKEE DAY!

